
Dear Mr. Bales: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for the commission’s 
consideration as it deliberates in this matter. For your reference, the case number in this matter is 
2007-00134. Please reference this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
Thank-u for your interest. 

: PSC - Public Information offcer 
Friday, January 11,2008 1251 PM 

elnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
: FW: Kentucky American Water Supply Plan 

__^______-____-__-_I_____3______________--- 

: mike baJes[SMTP: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED] 
Friday, January 11,2008 12:51:00 PM 

To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
rican Water Supply Plan 

Dear PSC Members, 

As a resident of Lexington, I want you to know that I support the plan you are reviewing for 
approval to allow for the construction of a water treatment plan and pipeline to Lexington as 
submitted by Kentucky American Water Company. 

R. Michael Bales 
5093 lvybridge Drive 
Lexington, KY 4051 5 


